
***NOTICE*** 
 

SEPTEMBER 16TH, 2023 AT 11:59PM 

 

 

The Absecon Boat Ramp will be closed on 

Saturday, September 16th, 2023 starting at 

11:59pm, in preparation for the Absecon 

Creekfest Event. The ramp will remain closed 

all day Sunday during the event and will reopen 

at its conclusion.   

Sorry for any inconvenience this may present.   

 

 

City of Absecon 


